The Zulfi College of Education organizes a campaign (be grateful)
. Following the students activity plan for the second semester 1435 AH, the student activity secretariat has organized the campaign (be grateful) which aims to guide students to thank God for His blessings and preserve the food leftovers, use them and not throwing them. The departments of Information Technology, physics, chemistry, Islamic studies and home economics have participated in the campaign by distributing some pamphlets and baskets on each department to preserve the leftovers then, a presentation was displayed by the students via the data show which included tips of preserving food. Dr. Najwa Moussa a faculty member from the Islamic Studies Department also delivered a lecture entitled ( how to deal with the food leftovers) while the student activity unit distributed boxes for saving food on the college facilities.
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